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Dear Parents and Carers,     

 

KS 1 – Children – Tri-Golf After School Club – Progressive Sports 

      

We have been given an amazing opportunity by Progressive Sports. They have 

offered us a Tri-Golf Club on Thursdays, starting from Thursday 12th May at 

3.20pm to 4.20pm.   If your child is interested in taking part, then please 

contact the school office immediately to secure a place. The last chance to do 

this will be by 9:00am Wednesday 11th May. 

 

Once we have reached our capacity of 16 children, we will not be able to accept 

any more to the club. Once your child has committed to the club, they will 

remain part of it so that they can get the full benefit. The club will run for 3 

weeks, the last club date will be 26th May. 

 

OFFICE CONTACT NUMBER: 01827 213780 

 

Gor for it! 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 
 

Mr S Russell 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

 


